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Dear Project Manager,

Having only, like many in my community circle, gained knowledge of a project of this magnitude in
recent days, | urge further time for proper public education of its potential presence and implications.

I do not believe that the threat of the deferral of costs of a monetary nature to future generations
should form the basis of the project's public presentation or outweigh its potential future environmental
costs, with all their accompanying social, economic and political impacts.

Thank you,
Andy Burke
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